Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Field Advisor
August 2006 Report

On-Site Assistance – 
	Central- Clifton
	Crescent City

	Genoa-Kingston
	Hiawatha

	Iroquois West
	Woodland-Streator


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 5   Participants – 96
· Cook County SAI- Countryside- 24
· District II IAVAT/FCAE Inservice, JJC- 27

· Section 8 Fall Meeting- 15

· Section 7 Fall Meeting- 17

· Section 10 Fall Meeting- 13 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 10
· ISU Ag Ed Welcoming Cookout, Bloomington
· IAITC 101 – IAA Building, Bloomington

· Cook Co. AITC Committee meeting- Countryside

· Ag Day Luncheon - Illinois State Fair, Springfield

· FCAE August Staff Meeting – Sangamon County Farm Bureau, Springfield 

· District II FCAE Staff Meeting – Countryside

· District II FCAE Office Staff Goals meeting - Countryside

· Strategic Visioning Meeting – Dahinda, IL
· FCAE September Staff Meeting – Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· District II Ag Literacy Coordinator Meeting – Carol Stream

Other Activities

· Prepared packets for section IAVAT Fall meetings.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

· Made first contacts with Momence area residents about a program startup.

· Sorted through office files and organized/cleaned the filing system

· Organized and sorted through the office storage room.

· Updated software and antivirus protection on office machines

Miles Traveled - 2289
Commentary

One of my most important goals at the beginning of the school year has been to provide as much assistance as possible to first and second year teachers in the district.  I have seen all three of my first year teachers at least twice thus far.  Momence has some residents who are interested in starting an Ag program, so we have been making grassroots efforts to get local support.   Both Ms. Hileman and myself are working with our district teachers and coordinators to establish working relationships and unofficial “working territories” in order to help firm up questions that have arisen about who the teachers and coordinators should contact and work with as the year goes on.












